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December 06, 2021 
 
Jessica Eakens, Water Quality/Watershed Resources Unit 
Washington State Department of Ecology 
P.O. Box 47775 
Olympia, WA 98504 
 
Dear Jessica Eakens: 
 
Thank you for the comment(s) regarding the Porras Grass Carp Project (21-055) located at 38 
Schafer Meadows Lane North as proposed by Mario Porras.   
 
As stated in the original grass carp application, Mr. Porras previously installed an appropriate 
screening structure to prevent grass carp escapement into waters of the state.  During the 
screening installation no sediment was delivered to waters of the state. The screening structure 
installation was recommended and overseen by the Grays Harbor area habitat biologist, Megan 
Tuttle.  A five-year Hydraulic Project Approval will be completed by Megan Tuttle. 
 
Please contact me if you have any further questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kim Figlar-Barnes 
WDFW – Fish Management 
Grays Harbor F&W Biologist 
Region 6 Office 
360-249-4628 ext. 235 
 
 
 
 
   




